I adamantly oppose this bill. My children go to private school to keep big government out of

our lives. Education and medical/health should never be in the same sentence. These are two
very different topics and their paths should never cross. Senator Hettleman and whomever
else proposing this horrific bill have crossed the line. Say NO to this very bad bill and all
of the terrible economic implications it will propose.



